
 

 

Principal’s Message, 
 

June has arrived and I cannot believe the end of the school year is just around the corner.  I am so proud of 
what our students and staff have accomplished this year as Grizzlies.  I truly appreciate the commitment, 
dedication, care and vision of our staff in creating such a positive and inclusive learning environment for all 
our students to thrive in.   
 

I look forward to next school year where we will welcome over 410 new grade eight students and more 
new teachers.  We look forward to having them join our Grizzly family.  A special congratulations to our 
graduates of 2025, we have had our commencement ceremony and now look forward to our dinner dance 
event June 26th.   
 

As many parents and students are aware, Grandview Heights is on an extended day schedule to 
accommodate our rapid growth in the Community.  We will have the same bell schedule for next year and I 
have included it in this newsletter.  Please contact the school grandview@surreyschools.ca if you have any 
questions.   
 

The following 2025-26 grade 8-12 schedules are as follows: 
 

Grade 8 & 9  8:00am – 2:10 pm Blocks A-D 
Grade 10    9:25am – 3:35 pm Blocks B-E 
Grade 11 & 12  8:00am – 3:35 pm Blocks A-E  
* Gr. 11 & 12s will have a flex block during the day with no class 
   
This newsletter has a lot of important information and some highlights to review include: 
 Information on School Fees and Bell Schedules for the 2025-2026 School Year. 
 Information on School Busing for the 2025/26 School Year 
 Reports from our Careers department with the list of scholarships awarded. 
 Adventures from our Humanities Co-Op & Hockey Program. 
 The Art of Grandview from Performance to the Visual. 
  
At the end of August, we will be sending out our summer newsletter with information regarding school 
start up, locker sign up, and student schedules. Please be sure to watch for this information.  On behalf of 
all the Grandview Heights staff, I wish all of our students and families a safe and healthy summer break.   

WEB LINKS: www.surreyschools.ca/schools/grandviewheights  App: grandviewheights.appazur.com  Twitter: @Grandview36  Instagram: grandview36 

Address: 16987 - 25th Ave, Surrey BC, V3S 0Z9  Phone: 604-542-3320  Email: grandview@surreyschools.ca  

• Careers Department Features  

• Humanities Co-Op  

• Athletics: Hockey Academy  

• Visual Arts Gallery  

• Theatre Productions  

• Music Program  

• School Communications  

• District Calendar for 2025/26  

Index of topics covered in this newsletter  
 

• 2025/26 Bell Schedule  

• 2025/26 School Fees  

• Calendar Highlights  

• School Busing  

• Relay for Life & Counselling  

• Summer Office Hours  

mailto:grandview@surreyschools.ca
https://www.surreyschools.ca/grandviewheights
https://grandviewheights.appazur.com/
mailto:grandview@surreyschools.ca
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Are You Moving: Changing schools and not returning to 
Grandview Heights Secondary?     

P l e a s e  n o t i f y  t h e  o f f i c e  s o  w e  c a n  u p d a t e  o u r  
r e c o r d s  a n d  e n s u r e  t h a t  y o u r  s t u d e n t  f i l e  i s  
f o r w a r d e d  t o  y o u r  n e w  s c h o o l .  
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JUNE 2025 
Locker Clean-Up Day 
Last Day of Classes -> Summer 
Semester Completion Days 
Red Carpet Event at GHSS 
GRAD Dinner/Dance/Dry Gr. 
Administrative Day 
Report Cards Issued Online 
Schools Close for the Summer 

 

AUGUST 2025 
GRAH 25/26 Newsletter #1 
New Student Orientation 

   1:00pm to 3:00pm 
 

SEPTEMBER 2025 
School Opens 
- Grade 8 Assembly in Large 
Gym from 10:00am-11:00am 
- Gr.9-12 Report to Block C 
Classroom from 12pm - 1pm 
Regular Classes Begin 

School Calendar Highlights   

G R A D  2 0 2 5 ! !  
Grad events are fast approaching!  
 
 

Thursday, June 26th 
 Red Carpet Event at Grandview Heights 
 Dinner Dance 6:00pm – 10:30pm                                      

at Swaneset Bay Golf Course 
 Dry Grad 11:00pm – 3:30am                                               

at the ‘REC Room’ in Burnaby 

https://surreyschools.ca/grandviewheights/page/8539/school-calendar


 

 

 

The following communication is relayed from District Student Bus Services: 
 

STUDENTS MUST RE-APPLY FOR BUSING PRIOR TO EACH NEW SCHOOL YEAR.   
 

All students: Students who apply after the June 30 deadline are not guaranteed a seat on the bus. Eligible families 
can still apply for busing for any seats that may be remaining, however, applications submitted after the June 30 
deadline will not be processed until the beginning September 15 and may take up to 10 school days. There will not 
be any seats available for late Courtesy (fee paying) students.  We advise filling out the online registration form 
as it is the quickest way to get your student on the registration list.   

 

Families are responsible for transporting their student to and from school, and will need to make alternate 
transportation arrangements for their student until such time as a seat may be awarded. 

 

Eligible students: 

Bus service starts the second day of school and goes according to the pickup and drop off times indicated on the bus 
schedule. LATE Eligible student applications will be advised within ten (10) school days after processing if their 
student has been awarded a seat (processing begins September 15). 

 

Courtesy students: 

There may be a very limited number of seats available for purchase. Your student may have received a seat in 
previous years, but may not receive a seat for the current school year. Courtesy students are not guaranteed a seat 
on the bus since the number of eligible applications vary from year to year. Please ensure you have another source 
of transportation set up for your students in the event they are not awarded a seat. Only if buses are not at full 
capacity will there be extra seats available and offered to paying courtesy riders.  

 

If there are seats remaining for Courtesy students that have applied by the June 30 deadline, Transportation will 
advise the school beginning October 1. (Actual date of registration submission has no bearing on Courtesy seat 
assignment as long as it meets the deadline. Courtesy students are seated using a complex set of criteria beginning 
with farthest distance from the school (in-catchment). If seats still remain the criteria broadens.) 

 

The school will then contact the parent / guardian if a seat is available for your student - in which case the school will 
then collect payment before the student is awarded the seat. Courtesy families will be invoiced a prorated yearly fee 
of $30 per full/partial month for the first student ($15 for siblings) for the remainder of the 2025-26 school year. 
Once payment has been made a schedule and bus pass will then be provided. Alternatively, families will be 
contacted by Transportation directly beginning October 1st if there are no seats remaining for your student.  

 

All students must have an authorized and stamped schedule for the 2025-26 school year in order to board the bus, 
until the printed pass card is received. Students without an authorized schedule will be refused to ride. Students will 
not be permitted to ride another bus route or board at times other than indicated on their schedule. 

 

For more information on busing please visit the Student Bus Services webpage. 
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Congratulations go to Aiden Rothmund and Mannat Mann who implemented Grandview Heights' first 
ever Relay for Life! Relay For Life is a community fundraising event led by the Canadian Cancer Society 
where teams walk or run in support of those affected by cancer. It honours cancer survivors, remembers 
those we’ve lost, and raises money for life-saving cancer research and support services.  
 
Grandview Heights students well exceeded expectation by raising a grand total of $14 125 !!!  Aiden and 
Mannat would like to thank their sponsor teacher, Ms. Sierra Rai and the entire team of students who 
helped make this event possible. 
 
Grandview's Relay for Life students not only raised money but also bought the community together with a 
variety of fun activities from a giant waterslide, balloons, food, arts and craft and a moving Survivor walk to 
honour those who have faced cancer.  It was a day full of fun, remembrance and hope. 
 
Thanks and congratulations go to Grandview Heights' extraordinary Relay for Life Team!  
 
Co chair and founder- Aiden Rothmund 
Co chair-Mannat Mann 
Ceremonies captain- Mira Khangura 
Logistics captain- Isla Miyagi 
Fundraising captain- Jaya Khangura 
Marketing captain-Ridhi Verma 
Sponsorship captain- Makenna Bassi (grade 10) 
Entertainment captain- Ava Walker 
Finance captain- Zohra Khawaja 
Recruitment captain- Nadia Khawaja and Maleya Saul 
 
Shadows and Relay note takers 
Piper Short (grade 10) 
Kelly-Anne Liu 
Audrina Uppal 
 

Looking ahead to September, student schedules for the 2024/25 school year will be shared 
with families in August 2024. The August newsletter will have all relevant back to school 
information and the process for making any necessary course changes. Counsellors will not 
have this information available in June. Just like that we are headed into the end of the 
school year and we encourage students to keep working hard to the end and seek support if 
needed. 
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Summer Office Hours 
The School office will be open Mondays to Thursdays  

9:00AM - 1:00PM , Closed Fridays 
 Closed - July 28th to August 1st  

 Regular Office Hours Return August 25th  
Please check the school website for office closure updates! 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank You to Our Community Partners 

We extend our deepest gratitude to all the community organizations that generously contributed to the 

Grandview Heights Scholarship Fund for 2025. Your support plays a vital role in helping our students 

pursue their educational dreams. Your commitment to investing in the future of our youth is truly 

inspiring, and we are incredibly thankful for your partnership. 

Together, we are building a brighter future. 

— Grandview Heights Scholarship Committee 

Thank you to the contributors of our 2025 Internal Financial Awards 
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 Artona 
 District/Authority Scholarship 
 Farrow Family Foundation 
 Fraser Valley Realtors Charitable Foundation 
 Homelife Benchmark Realty White Rock 
 Jason & Deb Wubs Scholarship 
 Morgan Elementary 
 Pacific Heights Elementary 
 Parent Advisory Committee 
 Pier Law & Mediation 

 RE/MAX Colonial Pacific Realty 
 Rosemary Heights Elementary 
 Semiahmoo Rotary 
 South Surrey Smiles 
 Sunnyside Elementary 
 Surrey Principals & Vice Principals Association 
 Surrey Retired Teachers Association 
 Surrey Teachers Association 
 Western Coast Insurance 
 White Rock Orthodontic Centre 



 

 

 

2025 External Awards Recipients 

Celebrating the Grandview Heights Graduating Class of 2025 
 

A heartfelt congratulations to all our graduates who have been awarded scholarships from post-secondary 
institutions and Canadian organizations. Your achievements are a reflection of your dedication, resilience, 
and the countless hours you invested in the application process. 
 

We recognize that applying for scholarships is no easy task—it takes time, effort, and determination. You 
met that challenge head-on, and your success is something to be truly proud of. 
 

Well done, Class of 2025! We are proud of you and wish you all the best as you embark on your next 
chapter. 

— Grandview Heights Staff & Community 

 

Alp Akyuz   Trinity Western University Entrance Scholarship - $2,000 

Yasmina Aleali  Surrey Fire Fighters GWBB Scholarship Award - $1,150 

Laila Allatt-Miles  Concordia University Perpetual Canada Scholars Award - $3,000 

Kaelyn Chong  Surrey Fire Fighters Charitable Society Service Youth Academy Scholarship - $2,500 

Emma Fadum  RE/MAX Quest for Excellence Scholarship - $1,000 

Sarah Harji   Toronto Metropolitan University Entrance Scholarship - $3,000 

Danial Hassan  2025 Schulich Leader Nominee  

Grant Isbister  2025 Fraser Valley Realtors' Foundation Bursary - $1,000 

Briana Liang  Surrey Retired Teachers Association Bursary - $1,000 

Rosabelle Lin  Beedie Luminaries Scholarship - $44,000 

Nancy Liu   Simon Fraser University Athletic Scholarship - $2,000 

Lexi Marshall  Cliff Anabelle Scholarship - $1,200 

Katalina Rojas  Trinity Western University Athletic Scholarship - $1,000 

Kiana Sahota  Capilano University Excellence Scholarship - $28,000 

Sienna Samra  Coastal FC Scholarship $350 

Rachael Smart  University of British Columbia Indigenous Presidential Scholars Award - $7,500 

Connor Smeenk  University of Victoria Entrance Scholarship - $3,000 

Kaitlin Taylor  Pathway to Teacher Education Scholarship - $5,000 

Clark Wang  University of Toronto Entrance Award - $10,000 
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Humanities Co-op Work Experience Employers – THANK YOU 
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 Canucks Sports & Entertainment 
 Docksteader Source for Sports 
 Edgewood Elementary 
 Elevation Fitness Ltd. 
 Excellent Ice 
 Forte Law Corporation 
 Four Winds Dental 
 Hazelmere Golf & Tennis Club 
 Hugh & McKinnon Realty 
 Kids & Company 
 London Drugs - Cloverdale 
 Morgan Creek Golf Course 
 Morgan Creek Law 
 Morgan Creek Optometry 
 Nature and Nurture Academy 
 Newbridge Academy 
 Owl Orphaned Wildlife Rehabilitation Society 
 Pacific Heights Elementary 
 Peace Arch Veterinary Hospital 
 RE/MAX Colonial Pacific Realty 
 Rosemary Heights Elementary 
 Rosemary Heights Seniors Village 
 Science World 
 SDM Chartered Professional Accountants 
 Shoppers Drug Mart (Morgan Crossing) 
 Ta'Talu Elementary 
 The Facial Room Skincare Inc 
 Tile Town 
 White Rock Orthodontic Centre 

Grandview Heights Dance Program Celebrates a Milestone Year! 
As we wrap up our fourth year, the Grandview Heights Dance Program is proud to reflect on an incredible season of 
growth, creativity, and achievement. This year marked an exciting new chapter with the launch of our competitive 
Dance Company class, and our dancers rose to the occasion with passion and dedication. 
 

One of the year’s standout moments was our unforgettable trip to Disneyland in February, where students had the 
opportunity to learn, perform, and bond in the most magical setting. Our dancers also shone brightly at the Level 
Up Dance Competition—our Junior Hip Hop Team earned an impressive 4th place, while our Jazz Team took home 
1st place and the prestigious Top Student Choreography Award! 
 

In addition to competitions, our dancers expanded their artistic horizons with a field trip to Vancouver to see 
Modus Operandi, an inspiring experience that deepened their appreciation for contemporary dance. 
 

We’re thrilled to invite families and friends to our year-end Dance Showcase on June 18 in the theatre—a 
celebration of all the hard work, talent, and joy our students have poured into their craft. 
 

Looking ahead, we’re excited to announce that Ms. Pishvaei will return next year on Thursdays as part of a job 
share with Ms. Twigg. Together, they will continue to nurture our dancers and grow our program. 
 

Thank you to all our students, families, and supporters for making this year such a success. We can’t wait to 
continue offering enriching dance experiences in our community and beyond! 



 

 

 

Humanities Adventure Students Thrive in Real-World Work Experiences 

This year’s Humanities Adventure students have truly 
excelled during their work experience placements. 
Through dedication, maturity, and a strong work ethic, 
they made the most of every opportunity—gaining 
valuable real-world skills and insights that extended far 
beyond the classroom. 

Many students impressed their employers so much that 
they were offered part-time positions for the summer —
a testament to their professionalism and the impact of 
hands-on learning. 

To celebrate their achievements, the group embarked on 
a two-day trip to Whistler. The adventure wasn’t just 
about fun (though there was plenty of that!); students 
also explored elements of physical geography and 
physical education, connecting their learning to the 
stunning natural environment around them. 

Congratulations to all our Humanities Adventure students and to the employers who took the time to 
work with our students and build their employability skills! 
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This year marked our third year of the Grandview Heights Hockey Academy and it was our largest Academy 
to date. We had 52 student athletes from grades 8-12 enrolled in the Academy this year. Here are some 
photos from the last couple weeks of our students giving back to the community at the Surrey Food Bank 
and hiking the Grouse Grind. We look forward to  welcoming our new grade 8's into the Academy next 
year.  
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Our Visual Arts Department recently hosted an Art Exhibition, 

Evolve, which focuses on the powerful theme of Activism 

through the lens of Photography, Ceramics, and Visual Arts. 

This exhibition aims to showcase how art can amplify 

important social, environmental, and political messages, 

sparking conversation and action. Our three Independent Studies Art 11/12 students curated & promoted 

the show which included work from Ms. Wardle & Ms. Mitro's Visual Art classes, Ms. Mears Ceramics & 

2D Art classes & Mr. Wardle's photography classes. 

The exhibition featured works from talented student artists in grades 9-12 who use their craft to address 

urgent issues and bring awareness to various causes. It was a wonderful opportunity for students to 

engage with art in a meaningful way and see how creative expression can intersect with activism to create 

social change. 
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Creative Writing + Art Collaboration: Pitch Perfect Superheroes! 

Classes: Ms. Gill’s Creative Writing 10 & Ms. Wardle’s Art 10–12 

Students in Creative Writing 10 and Art 10–12 teamed up for an 

exciting cross-curricular project: Pitch Perfect Superheroes—a 

challenge to create original superhero characters worthy of a Disney 

animated feature! 

Learning Goals: 

• Collaborate across disciplines to develop a compelling character concept 

• Use visual art and creative writing to build a cohesive and engaging pitch 

• Present ideas clearly and persuasively in a mock industry setting 
 

Partners worked together to craft backstories and world building.  Then art students brought the characters to life 

with stunning visual renderings and costume designs, while writing students crafted polished pitches. The energy 

and creativity were outstanding! Every student brought something unique to the table, and it was fantastic to see 

their ideas grow through peer feedback and team collaboration. 

We wrapped up the project with live pitch presentations, judged by staff based on creativity, clarity, Disney-

readiness, and collaboration. 

  There were winners for; Best Overall Pitch, Most Disney-Ready and Best Character Design  

We’re so proud of the imaginative thinking, teamwork, and storytelling our students showcased.  
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Grandview Theater Company had a busy Spring presenting two major 
productions - And Then There Were None and Ghostlight.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Both plays were a great experience for audience and performers 
alike.  



 

 

As the school year comes to a close, we’re excited to share some highlights from what has been a vibrant and 
rewarding spring season for the Grandview Heights Music Program. From concerts and community outreach to 
festival performances and travel opportunities, our music students have been representing GHS with pride across 
the province and beyond. 

In April, our concert bands and choir performed at our Spring Concert, sharing music they had been preparing for 
upcoming festival trips. It was a fantastic evening of live performance and a great way to celebrate the hard work of 
our students. 

Following the concert, our Grade 10–12 Band students travelled to Edmonton to participate in the Cantando Music 
Festival. Over five days, they performed for professional adjudicators, took part in workshops, and connected with 
other music programs from across Western Canada. It was a powerful learning experience and a chance for our 
senior musicians to grow artistically and personally. All ensembles received a Gold Standing with their adjudicated 
performances, a reflection of their hard work and musical excellence. Beyond the festival, students also had the 
opportunity to tour the Alberta Legislature, explore the West Edmonton Mall, and attend evening gala concerts 
featuring outstanding guest ensembles.  

In the beginning of May, our Choir participated in the Con Brio Music Festival in Whistler, where they worked with 
top Canadian choral clinicians and performed alongside ensembles from across the country. This festival was a 
meaningful opportunity for our singers to build confidence, refine their craft, and feel part of something bigger than 
themselves. The Concert choir received a Silver standing for their adjudicated performance. 

From May 12–14, our Grade 8 and 9 Band students went on their own music tour to Kelowna. They performed for 
new audiences, stayed at Green Bay Camp, and had a chance to bond as a group through music and shared 
experiences. In addition to their performances, students enjoyed a variety of camp-led activities including team-
building games, campfire sessions, and lots of fun and laughter throughout the trip. A highlight was their visit to the 
Energyplex Entertainment Centre, where they had a blast exploring everything from climbing walls to arcade 
games. For many students, this was their first performance tour, and it was an unforgettable and meaningful 
experience. 

This month, several of our music ensembles also visited local elementary schools, performing for younger students 
and helping to build a strong musical bridge between our school and the broader community. These outreach 
events were a wonderful opportunity for our students to act as ambassadors of the arts and to inspire future 
musicians. 

Additionally, our Grade 8 Concert Band took part in the Surrey Elementary and Grade 8 Band Revue, performing in 
front of adjudicators and gaining valuable feedback. Their growth and professionalism were on full display. 

All Band, Jazz Band and Choir students performed at our Year-End Music Concert on Thursday, June 12.  This 
evening was a terrific celebration of our students’ hard work throughout the year, and clearly demonstrated the 
progress that our students have made.  

To top it all off, we are incredibly proud to announce that our Senior Jazz Band will be performing at the Vancouver 
International Jazz Festival on June 21st. This is one of the most respected jazz events in the country, and it’s a huge 
honour for our students to be part of it. 

The past few months have been a busy and successful time for the GH Music Program, and we’re proud of the 
effort and growth our students have shown. Whether or not your child is involved in music, we hope you’ll join us in 
recognizing the hard work and dedication of students who represented Grandview Heights so well in a variety of 
public performances and events.  

Thank you for helping support a school community that 
values well-rounded learning and student involvement. 
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Follow us on instagram 

@grandviewheightsmusic 

  or on Facebook at 

Grandview Heights Music! 
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Year End  

Music Concert  

June 12th 
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 Many thanks to PAC volunteers for sel l ing f lowers at  our recent 

Commencement Ceremony! Parents of  Grads were very appreciative.  
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Reminder Note for Surrey Schools Students 

Once a student is withdrawn or graduates, Example: is no longer an Active student in 

the District, their account is placed in a holding state for 40 calendar days.  During this 

time, the former student may access emails and files they previously had access to in 

Office 365. After the 40 calendar days have elapsed, the surreyschools.ca account 



 

 

Parents/Guardians are responsible to update the school with any medical issues.   

A Medical Alert condition is defined as a physician diagnosed, potentially life threatening condition      

such as: 

• Diabetes. 

• Epilepsy. 

• Anaphylaxis  

 (history of a severe allergic response which requires planned support inside  

 as well as outside the school environment). 

• Severe Asthma  

 (history of episodes requiring immediate medical treatment  

 or a history of requiring immediate medication). 

• Blood clotting disorders such as hemophilia that require immediate medical care in the event of injury. 

• Serious heart conditions. 

• Other conditions which may require emergency care and/or the administration of medication as 

determined in consultation with parents/student/family physician, school and Medical Health Officer 

or designate. 
 

To update, please email grandview@surreyschools.ca . Forms can be obtained from “Parent Resources” 

on our website or by visiting the school office. 
 

In emergency situations, the parent/guardian or emergency contact shall be contacted.  

As per District policy, we are unable to provide students with any over-the-counter medication               

(example: Advil, Tylenol). 

 

• Newsletters will be emailed to all parents and be posted on our school website and app. You can reach us by 

phone at 604-542-3320 or by email at grandview@surreyschools.ca  

 

• Parent may report a student’s absence by calling the school or by emailing 

grandviewheightsabsentee@surreyschools.ca . Please be aware that text messages to student phones            

can not be accepted. 

 

• Please remember to pay school fees at School Cash Online. School fees can also be paid by cash or cheque at 

the  office. https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

• We would also like to invite you to follow us on our website and social media for the latest news with regards to 

your great school. 

 

• Visit our website www.surreyschools.ca/grandviewheights for school information and our school calendar. 
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Grandview Heights Secondary Administration, staff and school PAC has worked together with the Surrey School 
District and City of Surrey to address some of the many traffic and safety concerns in and around our school 
property.  I would like to thank our PACs transportation committee for their leadership and help with our work 
together.  We have included a school traffic flow map and general updates to ensure student and staff safety 
remains a top priority during the morning drop off and afternoon pick up times. Please review the following 
information and be sure to adhere to all instructions included in this communication. 
 

The major concerns are regarding the South-West Entrance way that runs along the West side of the Main office 
and in front of the Theatre. In particular, the congestion that is created when the Visitor Parking and the Accessible 
Parking spaces are used for the drop-off and pick-up of students is an issue that we would like to bring to 
everyone’s attention. We ask that vehicles do not pull into, and then out of, the Staff & Student Parking Lot or any 
Accessible Parking spaces for the purpose of drop-offs or pick-ups.  
 

Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up. For parents dropping off students at school, there are two laneways which run along 
the South side of the main classroom section of Grandview Heights. Vehicles will need to travel towards the far 
South-East part of the school property to enter these lanes and turn left to enter these lanes and head West 
through the laneways. The laneway furthest to the South has angled visitor parking spaces, while the laneway North 
of this is designed for vehicles to pull parallel to the curb to allow for exit and entrance to vehicles by students. 
Please be aware that the doors on the East side of the building are available for students to enter the school 
through in the morning.  
 
Student Parking – Students parking vehicles on school property are required to park in the North-West section of 
the parking lot that sits to the West of the Tech-Ed Shops. A student parking pass may be obtained from the main 
office. 
 
Please always drive carefully and slowly while on school property and do not enter or travel through the Bus 
Lane. 
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Students and Guardians. Please make sure you have the necessary equipment to secure your personal 

transportation devices to one of the provided parking racks surrounding the outside of the school.     

Scooters, Skateboards, Bikes and like devices will not be permitted to be stored in the school office or   

other general inside areas as this can create a safety hazard. 

We thank everyone for understanding! 


